ece: C. B. Wo
J. W. Brooks
W. J. Boettner

) ‘ Bridgeport, Conn.
May 2, 1978

To: R. L. St. John
From: E. 4. Larson

Subjeat: Modsl 700 Extraction

In the recent Field Quality Meeting, we mentioned a report by
Don MeClure, 1n whiech he noted several gunsmiths on the West
Coast were reluctant to fit up 700's for African safaris because

they felt the extraction system might fail while hunting danger-
¥ ous game.

John Brooks advised of a competitive test Illon research had
made,and forwarded me a copy. Attached are three coples of this
report, one for each of the Field Service people.

Please advise Fred and Don to use these whenever necessary to
. combat any derogatory claims about the Model 700 extraction
system, but under no eircumstances should they be copied and
distributed.
Many thanks.
E. G. Larson
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